
 

I support HB2927 and do not support SB825. 

  

I urge the Oregon legislature to  pass HB2927 as is and not pass SB 825. The President should 

represent the majority and it is time we adopt the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact so 

one person = one vote. 

 

 

The constitution grants state legislatures the responsibility of determining how our electors vote 

in the electoral college. I urge you to not support SB 825 which abdicates this constitutional 

responsibility of the legislature in favor of referring the issue to the voters.  

 

 

Please pass HB 2927 out of committee and do not pass SB 825. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Mary McDowell 

3444 NE Bryce St. 

Portland, Oregon. 97212 

 

 


